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I strongly oppose the arcane practice of in person voting on a Tuesday. I remember 

the Oregon elections of my youth. It was a hardship to make it to the polls, for 

working people and for the elderly and for the disabled. In person voting only creates 

a barrier to the democratic process and makes undue sacrifices necessary to perform 

our civic duty. It's a reactionary policy of a party who obviously doesn't feel as 

confident in their electoral victory as they claim to be. 

Preserve vote by mail! 


